
REVISED DATE - Water Shut-Off Notice 

Pleas� see the attached NYC DEP notice and be advised that on Friday, August 20th
, there will be a 

temporary disruption of water service beginning at 8:30 am and lasting for approximately 8 hours. 

This shut-off is necessary to perform work associated with water main installations as part of the NYC/EDC 
Lower Concourse Infrastructure Improvement Project. 

The buildings/properties that will be affected by this disruption of service are located In the Bronx on: 

Gerard Avenue between E.140th and E.149th Street 

E. 146th Street between Gerard Avenue and Walton Avenue

E. 144th Street between Exterior Street and Grand Concourse

E. 140th between Walton Avenue and Gerard Avenue

The attached document provides additional information. We urge residents and business owners to prepare 
for a lack of water service during this time. 

Thank you in advance for your patience and understanding. We apologize for any inconvenience this may 
cause. 




